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Tuesday 28th November 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back, Eli! 
It has been wonderful seeing Eli this week now he is on the mend! Here is a message from Eli’s mum: 
Many of you will know that Eli (Y2 Poppy class), big brother to Marni (YR Buttercups) has been 
very unwell in hospital over the last few weeks. I am thankful that he is now home, making a 
good recovery and will be starting a phased return to school soon. However, I wanted to take the 
opportunity to thank everyone at the school (teachers and staff, parents and children) for their 
kindness, support and generosity during what has been a very difficult time. As a family we have 
been overwhelmed by the kindness extended to us all. Thank you; we really have appreciated it! 
Rebecca (mum to Eli and Marni) 

 
Handball Champions 2017 
Well done to our Year 6 handball team who have just returned from Warden Park as champions of the 
NEARS Handball Tournament 2017. The team played superbly and represented Twineham impeccably. 
Thank you to Mrs Reeves, Mrs Stafford and Mrs Bohlen for wonderful help and support. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done Saoirse, Harry, Amelie, Darcy, Zach T, James and Aaron! Outstanding! 
 



West Sussex County Council 

Chartwells Christmas Lunch 
Our Christmas lunch will take place on Friday 18th December. Children are invited to wear Christmas 
jumpers on this day. Please remember to book lunches in advance - more details soon. 
 
FOTS Christmas Fair 
Please see our poster attached for what promises to be a fabulous event this Friday.  
 
Decorations Day 
We are greatly looking forward to spending this Friday making Christmas decorations in school. Thank you 
to parents who have volunteered to help; if you would still like to offer help then please let your child’s 
Class Teacher know.  
 
Missing goggles 
Please keep a look out for these vintage motorcycle goggles that 
were last seen on Friday afternoon and are currently lost. Please 
let us know if you see them. 
 
 

 
  
Diary dates 
Friday 1st December Non-uniform day followed by FOTS Christmas Fair 

Thursday 12th December 4:30pm – 6:30pm: FOTS Christmas Disco 

Wednesday 13th December  2pm Willow and Oakwood Christmas Show: afternoon 
performance  

Thursday  14th December  2:30pm Buttercups and Poppy Christmas Concert: performance to 
parents 

Thursday  14th December  6pm Willow and Oakwood Christmas Show: evening performance  

Friday 15th December 9:15am Buttercups and Poppy Christmas Concert: performance to 
parents 

Monday 18th December 1pm Christmas Parties at school 

Tuesday 19th December 9am Christmas Service in Church – everybody welcome 

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term for pupils 

Wednesday 20th December School closed for INSET 

Thursday 4th January 2018 Children return to school 

Monday 12th February 2018 Half-term break 

 
Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 


